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PVSC Holds Reorganization Meeting Virtually Again 

Tucci and Quintana Re-Elected to Leadership Posts 

  
Newark, NJ – Commissioners Thomas Tucci, Jr., and Luis Quintana were re-elected Chairman and Vice 

Chairman, respectively, at the Passaic Valley Sewerage Commission’s (“PVSC”) Annual Reorganization 

Meeting earlier this month.  In addition, Commissioner Mildred Crump was re-elected Board Secretary and 

Commissioner Elizabeth Calabrese was re-elected Board Treasurer.  Matthew F. Murray was re-appointed as 

the Clerk to the Board of Commissioners.  

 

Commissioners John J. Cosgrove, James Doran, Joseph Isola, Hector Lora and Brendan Murphy, as well as 

several members of the PVSC management team, were also present at the meeting. Commissioners Calabrese 

and Crump have served as commissioners since 2015, Commissioners Doran and Isola have served as 

commissioners since 2017, and Commissioners Cosgrove, Lora and Murphy have served as commissioners 

since 2019.  

 

This was the second straight year that the Reorganization Meeting was held virtually. All large internal and 

external meetings have been held virtually since the beginning of the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

“The pandemic that has exploded globally over the past year has brought unprecedented challenges to PVSC 

and to the communities we serve,” said Chairman Tucci, who has been a PVSC Commissioner since 2014 and 

has held the position of Chairman since 2015.   “Our Board of Commissioners, our dedicated leadership team 

and our talented employees have consistently teamed to help the agency meet those challenges and provide 

critical wastewater services to the district. I look forward to continuing to serve alongside all of them.”  

 

“I am very proud of the way PVSC was able to overcome so many difficulties brought on by this pandemic,” 

added Vice Chairman Quintana, a PVSC Commissioner since 2015 and the Vice Chairman since 2018. “I am 

extremely honored to be a part of this hard-working and diligent team.  Together, we will continue to plan for 

the agency’s future and remain ever-responsive to our stakeholders in our district, especially in these 

particularly trying times.” 
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